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Twilight Camp
See article below

 
FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK

We are approaching the time of year when we have a change in club leadership. Newly

elected officers begin their term of service in September. For those outgoing officers I’d

like to take this opportunity to thank you for your service to the club. Allen Evler will be

stepping down from a leadership position, and I’d like to thank him for his service

Chairman of the Board and as Chairman of the Buildings and Grounds Committee. Jon

Chenowith is also retiring as a Director, and retiring as Chairman of the Trap Committee

at the end of the season.  ​
Don’t forget about the Family Picnic on Sunday August 24. Things get started about

noon time. Hope to see you there.

—Greg Senft president@yorkiwla.org



FAMILY PICNIC
Sunday, August 24th

12 Noon
The club provides fried chicken, drinks, and ice cream. 

Members please bring a side and/or dessert. (please bring

something)

Fellowship Games and Prizes

 

​Twlight Camp

The cub scouts had a great week. They played games, went fishing,

learned BB and Archery. They made some crafts and did

experiments. The fire department came and a police dog visited

them. 



JUNIORS PROGRAM
Now that the weather is warm we will be doing outside activities.  Dress to get dirty. Also, bring your
fishing pole and favorite tackle.  

I am looking for someone to take over the juniors chair. My last day will be at the
end of 2025. Email or text (will respond best to text) Sarah Chenowith for more

information.

If anyone is interested in attending please send me an email or a text with your child’s age and name.
Please email iwlajuniors67@gmail.com or text 717-841-5136  

Sarah Chenowith 

Learn More

IWLA WORK PARTY
Come join us for the Monthly Work Party

Meet at Clubhouse
August 24TH 10AM

August 31st 1pm
September 27th 1pm

 
Scholarship Committee
 The York Chapter has a Scholarship program open to York

County residents, who are studying in the field of ecology! The

Scholarship is based on financial need, ability, Grades, etc.

Check our website for further details! 

Find out
more

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 2025
Please ensure that your name, address, email address, and phone number stay up to date with
membership. We forward important information via this information that is on file, and we don't want you
to be left out. Use rwwood.iwla67.membership@gmail.com to update your information.

For questions, please contact 
​rwwood.iwla67.membership@gmail.com.

 

The IWLA York
Archery Committee
is being reorganized! We need (and very much

want) your help! We need some manual labor,

some creative thinkers, and just some people



who love drawing a bow!

If you'd like to help fix up the archery range

and organize some events reach out to Mike

Boehm, the new Archery Committee Chair at

mike.boehm@gmail.com

 

PISTOL COMMITTEE

Find out more about all our
Shooting Sport Programs.

Check the calendar for dates!

FIND OUT MORE

The Pistol committee at York Izaak Walton does
much more than just run pistol matches. We now
run matches just about every weekend March
through November and some involve not only
pistols, but pistol caliber carbines, rifles and
shotguns as well. Our events range from casual
shoots for novices to competitions which draw and
challenge some of the best shooters in the
world. We have something for everyone. All of our
matches are open to the public but most require
advance registration, and some require shooters
to be qualified before competing. 

Help at Set ups Appreciated!

FUNSHOOTS

 
We had new record attendance of 73 shooters in July! They braved the heat and humidity for a
half day of fun and friends. We only got a few pic's of some of the more interesting shenanigans,



life saver targets, rude things to do to sugary drink bottles and clogged paint cans, and a new
idea stolen from the 2 gun guys made worse: moving clay birds. And of course our obligatory pic
of our own multigun match director Chris, who stopped by to play.

Looking forward to seeing you next month.

Find us on the Chapter calendar and see you next time!
FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE HERE

SATURDAY AUGUST 30TH 8AM
FunShoot team.

 

FIND OUT MORE

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP
Monday night trap is now shooting doubles from 6pm to

8pm! It will be $12 for adults and $10 for juniors. Wobble and

regular trap remains at $6 for adults and $5 for juniors. Please

note, last round is started at 8:30pm.  As always, we are

looking for volunteers to help us on the range. Without

volunteers, we would not be operating. Thank you to all my

helpers throughout the year.
Thank you

Jon Chenowith 

 

TWO GUN ACTION
CHALLENGE ​

A fun short range fast paced themed match. Get
ready to reach back out to near 200 yards on the

rifle stage.
Next Match October 2nd at 9am

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE HERE

SIGN UP
HERE

USPSA
Every Third Sunday

August 17th
September 21st

9:00 am - 3:00 pm
In the Back Pits

USPSA hosted Steve Anderson as an instructor for our

July match. There were 12 students, 8 of whom were

Yorkies! We had a great two days and learned a lot

about the sport and how to maximize

our performance. We hope to host a professional

trainer every season to offer our members access to

professional training. 

Thanks, Russ and Ed

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE HERE

SIGN UP
HERE



 

MULTIGUN
Every Second Sunday

September 13th 8:30 am - 4:00 pm
In the Back Pits Our Multi Gun Matches are open to the qualified public, and we always welcome

visitors who just want to watch. Multi gun action matches are exciting and fast-paced, and require

competitors to be extremely familiar with rules and procedures before participating in matches. You

shouldn’t think that we don’t welcome new shooters though. We’ll go out of our way to get you involved.

It will be 5-6 stages depending on participation and all 3 guns will be used. We might use slugs, rifle and

shotgun slings, this match, and we use all of the 200 yards available on the rifle range.

​The match fee will be $25 -$30 depending on the number of stages.

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE HERE

Sign up on  Practiscore.com

 

LONG GONG SHOOT
Every Tuesday Night

Set up at 3:30 – 7:00pm On the Rifle
Range

July 29th through September16th
NO SIGN UP NEEDED JUST SHOW UP!

The game consists of 3 -10 round strings from
the bench. $5 per entry 22 Long Rifle only

 - One string at 50 yards 3 targets 1" 1/2" 1/4"

 - One string at 100 yards 3 targets 4" 3" 2"

 - One string at 200 yards 3 targets 8" 6" 4"

WALNUT & STEEL
MATCH

Every Second Wednesday
September 10th

October 8th
9:30 am - 11:30 pm

Monthly event for pre-1960 surplus military rifles,
issued from any nation. The match is a very light
competition with the emphasis being marksmanship,
fun and few firearm regulations (other than safety).
All shooting will be done from the bench from a front
rest. No rear bags allowed. No prone, or seated on
the ground. This is designed for the average shooter,
not the high power match competitor. If you're
looking for serious competition this will not be a



 - Any semi auto or bolt gun is allowed.

 - Any rest, bags, bipods will be allowed.

good match for you.
There will be two simple classes:

1. Optics: Anything using glass.
2. Irons: Iron sights (including rear peeps).

Round count: 33

Sign Up Here

 
  
 

Website Calendar Membership Programs

SEE OUR NEW WEBSITE FOR
ALL UP TO DATE EVENTS &

TIMING

If you have business with the Board, please email
Allen Evler at boardchair@yorkiwla.org

www.yorkiwla.org

York Chapter #67
717-428-2000

iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org
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